
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/7/2014 11:51:54 AM 
To: steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Feb 21? 

Thanks Steve. 
It will be good to be able to focus on this issue with you in a "relaxed" setting. Have a good weekend. 

Laura 

Original Message 
From: Haine, Steven K. [mailto:steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov 1 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 11:49 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth <kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Feb 21? 

Laura: 

This meeting is not directly related to the current GRC. It's for a project I have been working on for a little while, 
but obviously information I glean from this meeting could possibly influence the current GRC PD or future GRCs. 

Steve 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [raailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 11:36 AM 
To: Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Re: Feb 21? 

Whew! Glad to hear that. It will be in San Ramon as we discussed. Ill send location details next week. 

Can you tell me if this is GRC related or something else? 
Regardless we'll have info to support the agenda. 

Thanks Steve. 

Laura 

Original Message 
From: Haine, Steven K. fmailto:steven.haine@.cpuc.ca.govl 
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Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth <kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Feb 21? 

Laura: 

Feb. 21 should be fine for both Ken and me. 

Steve 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [raailto:hRDD(5)pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 10:55 AM 
To: Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Feb 21? 

Steve 
The 14th is really tough for the DIMP team, led by Raymond Thierry, as they have several prescheduled conflicts. 

How about Feb 21 in the morning, like 9 am? 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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